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              On August 22nd the West Vancouver Police Department advised the Vancouver Police 

Marine Unit of the theft of an aluminum skiff from Horseshoe Bay that had occurred 

overnight between August 19th and August 20th. As a result of this information sharing, the 

VPD Marine Unit was able to recover the stolen skiff hours later at the municipal wharf in 

Snug Cove, Bowen Island. It is believed the suspect(s) used the vessel to transport stolen 

property from vessel break and enters in Horseshoe Bay to Bowen Island. If you have any 

information that could assist in identifying the suspect(s) in these crimes, please contact the 

West Vancouver Police Department at 604-925-7300   File 2016-9815                          

Constable Amy Sherwin or CRIMESTOPPERS at 1-800-222-8477 

  


